
Wednesday, 24th April 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

As part of the Year 2 Geography curriculum this term we will be learning about Nigeria, in particular the
coastal town of Lagos.

We would like to call on our Nigerian families to ask for any photographs or artefacts from the local area
that we may be able to share with the children during our upcoming lessons. Our focus is identifying human
and physical features of Nigeria. We appreciate photographs of local beaches, schools, cities, towns and
natural environments. If you would like to email your photographs to us, please send them to
admin@sidmouth.hull.sch.uk.

If you send in hard copies of photographs we will take good care of them and return them at the end of the
Summer term.

We are very grateful for your cooperation with this, our aim is to make the children’s learning engaging and
interactive.

We look forward to receiving some lovely photographs!

Thank You,

The Year 2 Team.
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